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Accounting Committee Report for 2019-2020: 
 
Due to the “Stay Safe – Stay Home” order in Washington has created the inability to meet in person and work 
with the traditional community college accounting program. We are unable to conduct our typical accounting 
review for the August 2020 Board meeting and Delegate Assembly. 
 
When we have the ability again to re-connect with the instructor and students to review our “books” we will 
endeavor to make that happen as safely as possible during the COVID-19 guidelines. 
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